
THE LANCASTER LEDGER 

This Week….   

 I hope everyone enjoyed the long 

weekend.  In literacy, we will continue 

blending sounds to make words and 

practicing our first and last name.   

 In math, we will continue to work on 

composing/decomposing numbers to 10 

and counting objects to 20.  

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
 
Thank you for working so hard on your 
sight words at home.  Remember that 
your child should be able to read 
through list 4 by this point in the year.  
Once lists 1-8 can be read completely in 
random order your child will move on to 
1st grade words. I will be  assessing 
them again on Friday, January 20th.  
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Dates to Remember: 

Jan. 19th—Crazy Hat Day 

Jan. 27th– 100th Day of School 

Feb. 13th– Progress Reports Go          
       Home 

Feb. 14th– Valentine’s Day Party 

Feb. 17th– No School 

Feb. 20th– No School 

It’s Cold Outside 

Please put your child’s name in all coats, 

mittens, hats, scarves, etc. When items are 

found we always look for a name first.    

Remind 101 

Parents, if you are not signed up to receive 

messages from me, please do so.  This time 

of year we often have delays or early dismis-

sals because of weather. I will be able to text 

you with any information that you may need.                           

To sign up please do the following: 

Text the message @misslanc to 81010.       

Reply to their text with your name and your 

child’s name in parenthesis.                            

Example: John Smith ( Susie)  

P.E. & Music 

Our PE and Music schedule has changed for this 

nine weeks.  We will have PE Monday, Wednes-

day, and Friday.  We will have music Tuesday and 

Thursday. 

One of our standards in Kindergarten is to 

be able to count to 100 by 10’s and 1’s.  

Scan this QR code below to watch a video 

for extra practice counting to 100! 


